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Changes to livestreaming of meetings 
 

West Coast Regional Council is making changes to the way meetings are 
livestreamed.  
 

Currently all Council and committee meetings are run with Zoom video 
conferencing and use Facebook as the platform for livestreaming, says Office 

of the Chief Executive Group Manager Jo Field. 
 
“We will continue to use Zoom for future meetings but are moving the live 

streaming platform to our YouTube channel. 
 

“Council wants to ensure smooth, uninterrupted viewing for those watching 
online and we think YouTube is better suited to that.” 
 

The handle for the WCRC YouTube channel is: 
@westcoastregionalcouncil5171 

 
There will be a link to the livestream put on Council’s Facebook page on 18 
March for the Risk & Assurance, Corporate Services and Operations 

committee meetings taking place that day.  
 

The shift in livestreaming platforms is part of wider work Council is doing to 
improve online viewing quality of Council and committee meetings.  

–Ends– 

 

https://www.youtube.com/@westcoastregionalcouncil5171

